
MICKLEOVER PRIMARY SCHOOL 
                        Vicarage Road, Mickleover, Derby DE3 0EY 

Telephone: (01332) 514052 Fax: (01332) 523860 
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Dear Parents 
 
We would like to invite you to come into class at 11.45 am, on Thursday 1st Feb, to share 
your child’s work with them and then have lunch. Unfortunately, due to limitations on space, 
we have only room for 1 adult per child. If you aren’t able to make it, grandparents are also 
welcome.  
 
Please fill in the slip below, indicating whether you would like to experience the new menu 
and purchase a school dinner on the day, then return the slip to school, along with the 
payment of £3.00, by Friday 19th Jan.  If your child usually has sandwiches, but would like to 
have a school lunch with you on that day, please tick the appropriate box below and enclose 
the payment. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Harrison and Class 6MH 
 
 

 
 
I will be able to come for lunch on Thursday 1st Feb.  (Please tick the appropriate boxes)             
 
I will bring sandwiches      
 
I would like to book a school lunch and enclose £3.00 
 
I would like to book a school lunch for my child & enclose £2.00 
 

Please indicate your meal choice (your child will choose on the day) 
 
Spanish Chicken Casserole   Jacket potato bar with cheese and beans 
 
Sweet & sour Quorn bites   Tuna and sweet corn wrap 
 
Signed :  _______________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s name: ____________________________________   
 
 
Class:  ________________ 
 


